ASS%’EB}%}& National Association of Counties
+"COUNTIES PO Box 79007
: Baltimore, MD 21279-0007

Phone: 888.407.NACo (6226) x291
Direct: 202.942.4291

Fax: 866.467.1825

EIN# 53-0190321

ID: 4100272 Invoice

Mr. Stephen Douglas Giesbrecht
Borough Manager Invoice #: 199508

Petersburg Borough Invoice Date: 9/11/2017
PO Box 329
Petersburg, AK 99833

Description Dues Amount

County Membership Dues
01/01/2018 - 12/31/2018 $450

NACo knows you have a difficult job. Counties are continually asked to do more with less.
Federal budget cuts, unfunded mandates and unnecessary regulations make your job harder.
But you aren’t working on this alone, NACo is here to help.

Spend a moment looking at the enclosed benefits of NACo membership. Membership in NACo
connects you with an important support network to help you excel in county government.
Thank you so much for your continued NACo membership!

If you need additional information, please contact Alex Koroknay-Palicz, Membership
Coordinator, at 1-888-407-NACo (6226) x291 or e-mail akpalicz@naco.org.
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Amount Paid: $0

QJ M %W : l\ l q l(’l Amount Due: $450

¢ PLEASE DETACH AND RETURN WITH PAYMENT ¢

1D: 4100272
Mr. Stephen Douglas Giesbrecht Invoice #: 199508
Borough Manager
Petersburg Borough
PO Box 329
Petersburg, AK 99833

Remit Payment To:

National Association of Counties
PO Box 79007

Baltimore, MD 21279-0007

Select the Method of Payment on Reverse Side

We encourage you to submit payments electronically by ACH credit
Bank Routing# (ABA) — 021052053 Account # 93404817



---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Kim Hall <KHall@naco.org>

Date: Fri, Jan 26, 2018 at 10:59 AM

Subject: Your visit to Washington DC

To: mayorjensen@petersburgak.gov <mayorjensen@petersburgak.gov>, Jonathan Shuffield <JShuffield@naco.org>

Hello Mayor Jensen,

Thank you for taking a few minutes to chat with me yesterday.

As | mentioned, we value Petersburg Borough’s membership and will be happy to work with you to support your
continued involvement. We actively work on PILT/SRS as a prime legislative priority. Jonathan Shuffield, our public lands
lobbyist spoke to your federal lobbyist yesterday regarding the status of PILT and SRS. We were happy to share those

details with them.

We invite you to stop by our office at 660 N. Capitol St. NW Suite 400 during your visit to DC to talk about PILT/SRS and
your membership.

| will call you Monday afternoon/evening to check your availability.

Safe travels.

Kim

Kimberly A. Hall
Member Engagement Manager
National Association of Counties

660 N. Capitol St NW Suite 400

Washington, DC 20001

Direct Line: 202.942.4221

Cell: 610.909.8764



